
 

 

April 19, 2024 

 

Mr. Jeramy Durrence 

State Aid Coordinator 

Georgia Department of Transportation 

District 1 Office of Traffic Operations  

1475 Jesse Jewell Pkwy NE, Suite 100 

Gainesville, Georgia 30501 

 

RE: 2024 Program Year LRA Grant Application 

 City of Dacula – McMillan Road Paving, Drainage, and Sidewalk Improvements 

 

 

Dear Mr. Durrence: 

 

Please find attached the completed 2024 Local Road Assistance Administration Funding 

Application.  The City of Dacula has identified McMillan Road that is in need of deep patch 

asphalt repair, asphalt milling, repaving, drainage structure repair, guardrails, and sidewalk 

replacement improvements.   

 

The asphalt pavement improvements project as identified in the application; McMillan Road is 

0.534 miles in length. Project will begin at intersection of McMillan Road and Harbins Road and 

end at intersection of McMillan Road and Stanley Road/Church Street intersection. The City 

plans to start engineering design in May of 2024 and construction around beginning of August 

2024. 

 

The status of previous funding for the City of Dacula includes: 

 

1) 2021 LMIG Robin Ridge Drive, Tecca Court, and Joey Court Asphalt Paving Improvements 

/ Sidewalk Project.  Project is complete. 

2) 2022 LMIG Brookton Station Subdivision Asphalt Milling and Repaving Improvements / 

Sidewalk Replacement Project. Project is complete. 

3) 2023 LMIG Dacula Crossing Subdivision – Dacula Ridge Drive and Dacula Ridge Court. 

Project is complete. 

 

If you have any questions, or require additional information, please call. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Honorable Hugh D. King, III 

Mayor, City of Dacula 


